

Dear Grown Up, Horrid or not so horrid!

This is week 10 already, we're going to be with you until the end of the school year, and that means two more weeks of Horrid Homework after this one. Then keep any eye out for our summer programme, we've got some treats in store for you!

But this week, Moody Margaret is Mapping the World, most specifically our Horrid Henry world, and so we want to hear all about YOU! What you like, what you don't like, where you feel happiest and where you do the things you do.

You can catch up with our Feet Up FriYAY Livestream here, where you'll see a brand new Operation Oddbod video, Teacher Report, alongside our Going Back to School video which is a chance for children to see their favourite characters talking about what they can expect, whether they are going to back to school now or at some time before the end of term. And if you are a teacher or headteacher take a look at the video here on Oxfordshire Kindness Wave's website. It's not too late, if you would like us to add your own video into our video (when you watch it you'll see what we mean) then do get in touch on novel@novelentertainment.co.uk

For your littler ones, the Fimbles are finding an Envelope and Roly Mo is enjoying Happy Families.

So join us for another fantastic week of Horrid Homework; you can still find us at all the usual places below, using #HorridHenryUnlocked and #HorridHenry - we love hearing from you!

Stay safe and stay in touch!





